
 

 

Three Cheers for the V-Triple P! 

November 22, 2024 

 

Today, we’re another giant step closer to cleaner air, safer, less congested streets and 

critical funds for essential transit infrastructure. The FHWA clearly understands the 

importance of congestion pricing to our region and recognizes that the Governor’s 

phase-in approach is well aligned with the findings of the environmental review and that 

we are ready to proceed. The signed VPPP makes it clear that the city, state, MTA and 

federal government are all partners working together to improve our quality of life and 

economy. It’s a day riders should cheer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


